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Thank you for a nice week. 

This week we celebrate an applaud Cayden Welcome, a 5th grader, who has been chosen to “Light Up 
the Night” at the Waterford Tree Lighting on Jordan Green tonight from 6-9pm.  Cayden was chosen due 
to his kindness, respect, and overall great nature when working with staff and students 
alike.  Congratulations Cayden!  Well deserved! 

Thank you to all that contributed donations for PJ Day to support Connecticut Children’s Foundation. 

Your child received their report cards to take home today.  Please reach out to their classroom teacher if 
you have any questions. 

Have a nice weekend! 
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SAVE THE DATE:  
Dec. 13 OSO Meeting 5:15pm 
Dec. 15 OSO Movie Night 6:30pm 
Dec. 22 Half day for Students, 12:25  
dismissal 
Dec. 23-Jan 1—Winter Break, no school 

Dear OSW Parents, 

Please provide and maintain a complete and  
seasonally appropriate change of clothing for 
your child in school at all times. The Health Room  
CANNOT be responsible to provide or support 
your child in this matter.  

Cold weather is here and your child is outside for 
recess and a variety of school activities. It is  
suggested they have a warm jacket, as well as a 
set of gloves/mittens and a hat when in school. 

If you need any assistance in providing these 
items for your child, please reach out to the 
Health Room and/or School Social Worker Aja 
Filardi directly. 
 

ANNUAL PRE K INFLUENZA VACCINATION is a 

REQUIREMENT for school attendance, and 

proof must be provided in writing prior to  

December 31, 2023 to allow your child to return 

from the Holiday break. Please schedule your 

PreK student for their vaccination early.  

Thank you, 

Wendy Doyon RN 

School Nurse  

December 8, 2023 

Important announcement regarding lost and found!! 

Our lost and found bin is overflowing. We will be putting all 
items out on tables to display next week. Children can collect 
their items during the school day and parents are welcome to 

come look through the lost and found only before school 
(between 7:30-8:15am) or after school (between 3:25-4pm)  

starting on Tuesday, December 12th. Any items that are still  
unclaimed when we start winter break will be donated to a 

local charity.  
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